
WORSHIP TEAM REPORT 2024 
 
The Music and Worship Team works with the Pastor to plan, select music, and 
coordinate the worship services of the church, Sundays and special ones.  This 
year's special ones included ordination and installation services for Pastor 
Quinn, a memorial service, Christmas Eve, Lenten services, and Blessing of the 
Animals. 
 
The planning team members are Sue Neal, Peggy Lundberg, Joe Narracci and 
Pastor Quinn. Other members who faithfully sing with the hymn leadership team 
include, Pearl Gorges, Joe Narracci, Erica Courtright, and Paul Lundberg.  
  
We have four keyboard musicians who rotate their time to provide quality music 
for all services.  They are, Sue Neal, Ben Jenkins, LuAnn Hiler, and Peggy 
Lundberg. 
 
A choir sang for Easter, which was also Pastor Quinn's first service with us, and 
also performed a special program for Christmas. Various individuals and small 
ensembles helped with music throughout the year.  Some of these musicians 
were Ellie Yoakam, Sandy Woodrow, Darcy Neal, Erica Courtright, Pearl Gorges, 
and Kay Frunzi and her family. 
 
This church is indeed fortunate to have such quality music and musicians.  Most 
are volunteers.   As of the moment, there is not a Music Director.  One is 
desperately needed to help the Pastor and musicians coordinate the worship 
services of the church, as well as, identify new resources to build a more robust 
music program.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Peggy Lundberg  
 


